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                NEWSLETTER, SEPT/OCT 2016 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB  

IS HERE! 

The Cyril Jackson After School 

Club successfully launched on 12 September 

offering paid -for, after school provision for 

the first time. Children are enjoying a range 

of clubs and learning new skills, as well as   

interacting with other children from across 

the school. Here are photos of some of the 

clubs. Look out for the next opportunity to 

join clubs after half term. Also tell us what 

clubs you would like us to run next term.  

WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to another year to 

all our returning children, parents/

carers, staff and governors. I want 

to also welcome our new families to 

Cyril Jackson. I trust everyone had a       

wonderful summer break, although it seems 

like a distant memory now, and that children 

are settled into their new classes. We have 

another exciting year ahead. The leadership 

team, all staff and I have as much passion and 

enthusiasm as ever to help all of our children 

to achieve their full potential. Our children 

do well with the support of their families, so 

I encourage you to continue to be an active 

part of your childõs education. Hereõs to     

another great year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the summer holidays children across the 

country took part in The Big Friendly Read. 

The initiative aims to encourage children to 

read six books, gain prizes and review the 

books they have read. At CJ we promoted the 

challenge before the holidays and in true CJ 

spirit our children took part. Over all thirty -

six children completed the challenge and were 

acknowledged in a special assembly.  

Coding 

ATTENDANCE WATCH 

91.4%  
 Our target is 96%. Letõs try harder.  

Cooking 

Archery  

Puzzle Club 

Mixed Sports  

Art  

Sewing 

Well done.  



STAFF NEWS 

This year two of our assistant head teachers 

have stepped up to the role of Acting Deputy 

Head Teacher. We congratulate both Helen    

Taylor and Sarah Cobb on their roles.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We offer a very warm welcome to our new 

members of staff who started in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Vandra will be leaving us  

after five years of working here 

to relocate to Hong Kong. We 

thank her and wish her luck in 

her new adventure.  
 

In the South Building office, Vicky is on sick 

leave and we have Nazma Choudhury helping 

us in her absence. We send Vicky our get well 

wishes and hope to see her soon.  

 

NEWS & EVENTS 

 

EID CELEBRATIONS 

On Friday 16 September, the whole school  

celebrated Eid by coming into school wearing 

their Eid / special clothes. There was an Eid  

assembly where years 1 & 2 sang an Eid song, 

years 3 & 4 spoke about why Eid is special to 

them and years 5 & 6 recited a poem. The   

celebrations continued into the afternoon 

when classes had parties.  

Sarah Cobb 

Miss Bosley 

Year 5 Teacher  

RECEPTION BECOME PIZZA MAKERS 

On 29 September, Reception went to Pizza 

Express, Wapping, to learn more about where 

food comes from and how we can use it to 

make delicious pizza. Budding pizza chefs!  

Miss Khatun  

Year 2 Teacher  

Miss Morello  

Year 1 Teacher  

Helen Taylor  

Miss Shelina, TA  Miss Afia, TA  


